Kingwood Township School Presents:

The Knight’s Challenge 2024

Dear Community Friends,

Kingwood Township School is pleased to announce their annual community event night, The Knight's
Challenge 2024. This event invites all students, teachers, parents, alumni and community members to
participate in a fun night of challenges or to cheer on your favorite Kingwood Knight team! This community
event has been extremely successful in the past and continues to be an event many look forward to every year.

The Knights Challenge is one of Kingwood Township School’s primary fundraising campaigns to help raise
money for the Class of 2024 along with supporting the Kingwood Fire Company. Through generous donations,
student volunteers, parent and community volunteers, we as a community can enjoy a night of excitement and
also make a difference in our community.

We are reaching out to community businesses to help sponsor this event. All game participants and event staff
will be given T-shirts to wear at the Knight’s Challenge. By sponsoring this event, your business will be
acknowledged on the t-shirts, be included in our program book and announced during our event. The sponsorship
levels are as follows:

» Red Sponsorship $200.00 Full Page Ad and T-Shirt Ad

» Black Sponsorship $125.00 Half Page Ad and T-Shirt Ad

»  White Sponsorship $ 75.00 Business Card Ad and T-Shirt Ad
» Gray Sponsorship $ 40.00 Business Card Ad Only

No donation is too small. Every dollar counts. Other

Please consider supporting this important event. Your generous donation may be sent to the following
address by Jan. 17, 2024. Checks can be made payable to KTS BOE.

Tanya Brooks
880 County Rd 519
Frenchtown, NJ 08825

If you would like more information or have questions, please feel free to contact Tanya Brooks at
(908) 996-2941 Ext. 603 or tbrooks@kingwoodschool.org.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

The Kingwood Township School is a 501©3 non-profit organization.
Tax ID # 226002564
Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.
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